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Lou Mansolillo

From: Phillip Toorie <phillip_toorie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:37 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

As a licensed electrician in The states of Rhode Island and Massachusetts.   
I have reviewed H-7015 and it should be passed in its current form without amendments.  


